International Accounting Standards Board®



## Press Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

4 May 2005

Comment deadline extended on questionnaire about accounting principles for small entities

In response to requests from constituents, the International Accounting Standards Board (IASB) has extended until 30 June 2005 the deadline for replies to the staff questionnaire on accounting standards for small and medium-sized entities (SMEs). The questionnaire seeks views on whether any of the accounting recognition and measurement principles in International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRSs) should be modified for SMEs.

The original comment deadline date of 31 May 2005 was set because meetings of the Standards Advisory Council and of the IASB Working Group on Standards for SMEs are arranged for the last week of June 2005. Letters that are received by 31 May 2005 will be included in the analyses presented at those meetings. Letters received by 30 June 2005 will be included in the analyses presented to the Board after that date. Board members will receive copies of all replies to the questionnaire.

The questionnaire may be downloaded from the IASB's Website www.iasb.org

**END** 

**Press enquiries:** 

Paul Pacter, Director—Standards for Small and Medium-sized Entities, IASB,

telephone: +852 2852 5896, email: ppacter@iasb.org